

TERREBONNE PARISH CONSOLIDATED GOVERNMENT



P.O. BOX 2768 • HOUMA, LOUISIANA 70361 985-868-5050 • WWW.TPCG.ORG

Public Notice Meeting Announcements Terrebonne Parish Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 2020 Steering Committee Meeting

The Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government, at the Direction of Parish President Gordon E. Dove and with the support of the Parish Council, is updating the Hazard Mitigation Plan. The last plan update was completed in 2015, and there have been many efforts to reduce the flood and wind risks in the Parish. The purpose of the plan update is to identify the risk that remains, and pursue preventative measures that will reduce future damages from natural hazards. During the third Steering Committee meeting, the Committee and anyone interested in participating will revisit the critical facilities maps and continue the risk assessment and community impacts portion of the planning effort. We will also provide a summary of public comments received.

The public is encouraged to attend this meeting. Please visit the Parish website for more information and resources. A copy of the current Hazard Mitigation Plan and all other materials that will be made available on the website will also be available in print at 8026 Main Street on the Second Floor for public review.

November 15, 2019 9:30-11:30

Terrebonne Office of Homeland Security and Emergency Preparedness
Joseph L. Waitz Building
101 Government Street
Gray, LA 70359

Please direct questions about the meeting or process to Jennifer Gerbasi at <u>igerbasi@tpcg.org</u> or 985-873-6565.